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Please be aware that the engineer of record (Michelle Thompson — a sole practitioner) has very recently
suffered a great personal loss, the death of a child. As such, it may be several weeks before she can
address building’s request to correct the KzT factor as well as confirm her calcs against information
learned from the new soils report.

We will follow up and provide that information when she is ready to return to work. Further, it is

understood that until we do the project can’t be reviewed by building. Thank you for allowing us to
proceed through intake.

Thank you,
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Matthew Mawer



